







February 1, 2013
Re: Doan Le
Dear Madam/Sir: 

It is a pleasure to write in behalf of Doan Le’s application for your Masters in Accounting. Doan is a very good student who will be quite effective in the world of accounting and finance. She knows a great deal about psychology, human development, sociology and teaching. 
I have known Doan for about one year, and I am impressed with her as a student and a person. Doan has done well in her undergraduate work here at the University of California Santa Barbara, earning an overall GPA of 3.00. I first met Doan when she earned good grades in my courses. 
Doan has come into office hours on several occasions to talk and I have come to know her pretty well. She always had intelligent and thoughtful things to say. She does her work on time and is reliable. It is a pleasure to interact with her and you will find her contributions quite good.
She has already held several different jobs working with organizations that requite attention to detail and leadership. She has worked her way up to be Supervisor at one of our UCSB dining commons. She has worked for Habitat for Humanity. She has a wide range of computer skills. She is good at solving problems and helping people work together cooperatively. She is a team player who is well organized and well liked by her peers—and by the adults with whom she works. 
In summary, I think Doan will make many valuable contributions in a variety of positions. Doan is forward looking, with the ability to plan her time and activities to attain long-term goals. In addition to having a keen mind, she is serious, conscientious, hard working and most responsible. I recommend Doan highly. If I can be of any further help to you, please do not hesitate to phone me at (805) 967-4995. 

Sincerely, 

John D. Baldwin

Professor

baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu

